
Canadian
Military Families
Need Your Help!

Did You Know?
Canadian military families are not 

eligible to access health care through 
the Department of National Defence.

Military families move frequently and 
are required to find a family doctor 

in their new community on their own. 

Join the Military Family Doctor Network
for a chance to give back to those who 

serve and protect our country. 

Call: 1-877-633-7722 x 550
Email: mfdn@primacy.ca

We are in particular need 
of family doctors in:

Greenwood, NS 

https://srpc.ca/
https://srpc.ca/join-srpc
mailto:mfdn@primacy.ca?subject=Ad in CJRM



